
Sabbath School
James Colglazier, Superintendent 9:30 a.m.

Opening Song #524 Tis’ So Sweet to Trust in Jesus Liliana Colglazier

Welcome & Prayer James Colglazier

Scripture Reading James Colglazier

Mission Spotlight “More Grades Please!”

Lesson Discussion “Worship that Never Ends”
Fellowship Hall Kevin Gardner

Prayer Room Tyler Shook & Mel Thomson

Pastor’s Class Pastor Bill Penick

This Week at Arden Hills
March 23 to March 30, 2024

Today 7:04 p.m. Sunset

Friday 7:09 p.m. Sabbath begins

Next Sabbath 9:30 a.m. Sabbath School Superintendent - Jerry Lee

Lesson - Amber Gardner

11:00 a.m. Worship Service - Westney White

Last Week's Offerings:

Tithe = $ 3,608 Budget = $1,712 Bldg. Fund = $25
*Offering totals do not include Online Giving

Worship Service
March 23, 2024 10:55 a.m.

Announcements Amber Gardner

Introit “Be Silent, Be Silent” Piano

Invocation Pastor Bill Penick

Songs for Sabbath #507 Moment By Moment Kryssel Olazaran

#109 Marvelous Grace

Please turn in your Prayer Cards during this time)
Children’s Story Caren White

Tithes and Offerings Conference-Wide Evangelism Amber Gardner

(Loose offerings go to Church Budget)

Invitation to Prayer

Prayer Westney White

Special Music Barbara West

Scripture Reading Romans 1:16,17 Tom Tolson

Theme Song “Make Me a Blessing” Kryssel Olazaran

Sermon “Why I Am a Seventh-Day Adventist” Pastor Bill Penick

Part 3

Closing Song #522 My Hope is Built on Nothing Less Kryssel Olazaran

Benediction Pastor Bill Penick

Postlude

Please remain seated – Dismissal by deacons

Deacon In Charge: Carl Feldman
Piano: Barbara West Audio/Visual: Stan Berti/Ben Garver



Arden Hills Announcements
March 23, 2024

Welcome to Arden Hills! We are so glad you joined us today! If you wish,

please fill out a guest card and place it in the offering plate when the offering is

collected. Are you looking for a home church? If so, please indicate on the card.

There Will be a Shirt Deaconess Meeting following the service today. All

deaconesses are encouraged to attend. Thank you!

The Great Controversy Outreach is happening today at 3 p.m. We will be

going out and leaving books on doors. Everyone who is able is encouraged to

come as we help spread the Gospel!

A Communion Rehearsal will take place next Sabbath, March 30 following the

service. All Elders, deacons, and deaconesses involved in our April 6th

Communion service should attend.

A Concert Featuring Orion Larimore will be taking place here at Arden Hills

on Sabbath evening, April 6. We will have light refreshments before the concert

at 5 p.m. Please come and bring your friends for an evening of fellowship and

sacred music. Materials will be for sale after Sabbath.

There will be a Composting/Gardening Class on Sunday, April 7 at 1 p.m.

We will be learning how to compost, add amendments to gardens and potting

soil, container gardening, and how to grow your own wheatgrass! There will

also be a raffle for free gifts, so come and invite your friends! If you would like to

come, please fill out the sign-up sheet in the Narthex.

Upcoming Church Calendar of Events - (Mark these on your calendar!)

Sabbath, March 23 - Grief Group

Sabbath, March 23 - The Great Controversy Outreach at 3 p.m.

Sabbath, April 6 - Orion Larimore Concert at 6 p.m. (refreshments at 5 p.m.)

Sunday, April 7 - Compost Garden Class at 1 p.m.

Sunday, April 14 - Bike around Lake Perris

Sabbath, April 20 - Health Lecture with JeJe Noval (AM & Afternoon)

Pastor’s Email: billypenick3@gmail.com Pastor’s Cell: (619) 957-9325

Address: PO Box 808, Patton, CA 92369 Phone: (909) 864-1111

Email: ardenhillssda@gmail.com Website: www.ardenhillssda.org
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